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FRUIT GROWERS’ ASSOCIATION
or THE

PROVINCE OF ONTARIO FOR THE YEAR 1885.

To the Honourable the Commissioner oj A griculture :

Mi Drut Sir,—I beg herewith to submit the Seventeenth Annual Report of the 
Fruit Growers’ Association of Ontario. Three meetings have been held during the year, 
one in the month of January, in the City of London ; the second in June, at the Town of 
Uxbridge, and the third in September, in the Town of Wingham. The discussions at 
these meetings have brought out much valuable information, which you will find fully 
reported, they having been taken down at the time by a competent stenographer.

I have the honour to be,

Your most obedient servant,

St. Catharines,
October 13 th, 1885.

D. W. BEADLE,

Secretary.
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